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GENERAL NOTICE 23-04 
 

To:  Chief Law Enforcement Officers 
  Training Officers 
  POSTC Law Enforcement Units  
   
From:  Karen Boisvert [digital signature]   
  Academy Administrator 
 
Date:  October 31, 2023  
 
Subject:           Training Bulletin - Public Act 23 – 79 
                          An Act Concerning Cannabis Regulation  
 
Pursuant to Public Act 23 -79, An Act Concerning Cannabis Regulation, not later than October 31, 2023, the 
Department of Emergency Services and Public Protection shall, in consultation with the Department of 
Consumer Protection (“DCP”), publish a training bulletin to inform local law enforcement agencies and officers 
regarding the investigation and enforcement standards concerning cannabis and High-THC Hemp products. 
 
Attached is the training bulletin and supportive training documents to inform local law enforcement agencies 
and officers regarding the investigation and enforcement standards concerning cannabis and High-THC Hemp 
products. 
 
The training bulletin will be posted to the POST website.  Questions or comments may be directed to my 
attention either by e-mail karen.boisvert@ct.gov or phone 203-427-2601.  
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https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/POST/GENERAL_NOTICES/2023/GN-23-04/23-79-TRAINING-BULLETIN-103123.pdf
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